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Relocation of “Office Service Center” to Fukushima

- Operation to be relocated: Payroll calculation for TEPCO employees, etc.

- Planned timing: FY 2014 first half

- Place of relocation: Undecided (Planned to be Hamadori region in Fukushima Prefecture)

- Planned number of employees after relocation: About 80
Breakdown: TEPCO employees, group company employees who are from the area affected by the nuclear 

accident, newly employed employees (For FY 2013, about 10 new employees are planned to be employed 

by group companies. The employment plan for FY 2014 and on has not yet been determined.

[Overview of the relocation plan]
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Tokyo Electric Power Company

As part of the “Fukushima revitalization and employment creation project” included in the 

“Intensive reform implementation action plan” (announced on November 7, 2012), we have 

determined to relocate the Office Service Center (OSC) at the Head Office to Hamadori

region in Fukushima Prefecture. The location and operation method are now under 

consideration.
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[Reference] Overview of the OSC

- Established in July 1997

- Location: In the Head Office building in Uchisaiwaicho, Chiyoda Ward, Tokyo

- Purpose of establishment: Intensive processing of labor related paperwork

- Responsibilities: Processing paperwork related to payroll, social insurance and welfare, 

handling inquiries regarding these sectors from employees, maintenance of the OSC system, 

etc.

- Current number of employees: 93 (TEPCO employees: 57, temporary employees, 

commissioned workers, etc: 36)


